
20th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Families, 

Re: St Monica’s Partial School Closure due to COVID-19. 

I hope you are well. 

The school remains closed to all children except:- 

• Nursery children  
• Children of critical workers/vulnerable children who have had their applications 

approved and booked their children in. 

School will open to these children on Monday, 22nd February. 

Please ensure you do not drop these children off at school before 8.30am. 

When will the school re-open? 

It appears we will find out on Monday, 22nd February, details of when the school can 
open further to more children.  

We will be in touch as soon as possible to confirm this increased re-opening of the 
school.  

We look forward to welcoming all children back as soon as we can in line with 
Government guidance.  

When will remote learning re-start? 

Remote learning will re-start on Monday, 22nd February, for children not in school. 

Thanks for all you are doing to support your children at this time. 

Who do I contact I have any questions while school is closed? 

If you have a concern about the welfare or safety of a child, please contact 
stmonica@st-monicas.co.uk  

If you question is about your child’s work, please contact your child’s teacher by 
email. 

If the question is about something other than work or children’s welfare/safety, 
please contact the email stmonica@st-monicas.co.uk 

I want to apply for a place in school for my child, including for Reception 
starters in September 2021 – what do I do? 

mailto:stmonica@st-monicas.co.uk
mailto:stmonica@st-monicas.co.uk


We have places available in all year groups at the moment, including for those who 
are four and looking for a place in our Reception classes later this year.  

Please contact the email above or the school office phone on 01908 606966. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr O’Malley 

Headteacher 

 


